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Comments: I have recently reviewed the released Nez Perce-Clearwater Forest Plan Revision Draft

Environmental Impact Statement and Draft Revised Forest Plan. None of the alternatives presented reflect the

management I would like to see implemented for the Hoodoo Roadless Area. Please accept these comments

into the formal record. 

 

 

 

We have PLENTY of roads already. 

 

 

 

I've spent ample time working and recreating (e.g., hiking, hunting, fishing) in the Great Burn area. It represents

some of the last remaining places of wildness where one can find solace and solitude. Let's please keep it that

way. Not to mention it is prime habitat for myriad species that are already being squeezed by habitat degradation

and destruction. 

 

 

 

Keep it all roadless and designate as wilderness. This is long overdue. 

 

 

 

53,000 acres?? I believe in some areas designated for motorized recreation but this much is not necessary. Use

the quads God gave you. 

 

 

 

Kelly Creek and Cayuse Creek. Excellent angling opportunities for those willing to HIKE in. Please don't spoil

that. 

 

 

 

ENFORCE the 50" width limit for motorized vehicles on particular trails. 

 

 

 

Thank you for considering the unquantifiable and intrinsic values of this area, as well as future generations.


